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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 3:18 PM
To: 'David Weiss'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Cc: 'lauriemattison@gmail.com'; 'dcreh@wizwire.com'
Subject: RE: GeoTracker Ground Water / AAA Truck Parts (RO2499)

Mr. Weiss, 
Thank you for your email; it should help with communications. 
 
The Notice to Comply that was sent on July 24th is simply a request to claim the site in Geotracker, and as you note there 
are no reports to upload since the July 2005 date.  The request to claim it remains a valid request; however, the lack of 
work since July 2005 definitely will make the process pretty quick. 
 
To claim the site in Geotracker you can go directly to: http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/index.shtml.  Once 
there you can open the “Beginner’s Guide” under “Getting Started”; however, it’s probably better to just call the toll free 
number in the upper right corner and the Help Desk can walk you through the process.  I understand it's a form that is printed 
and then faxed, but since I’ve not claimed a site, I don’t fully know how it’s done; so the Help Desk is likely your best bet.  If 
you could send some sort of confirmation, it would be appreciated.   I’ve seen email from Geotracker that documents a site is 
claimed, and I’ve seen a print out of sites associated with a party. 
 
You should also be aware that the county can’t remove the site from the state’s database; it’s a right we are not granted. 
 
Also it would be helpful to receive updates on the contact information form.  Emails help move the process along so that’s an 
option as noted in the form. 
 
If you have more questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp    
 
 
 
 
From: David Weiss [mailto:weissbiz@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 2:37 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health 
Cc: weissbiz@gmail.com 
Subject: GeoTracker Ground Water / AAA Truck Parts 
 
re: AAA TRUCK PARTS, 3884 Depot Rd, Hayward, Ca. 94545 
 
We have spoke with our consultants and they have checked the file 
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and at this time there was no ground water requirements that were needed to be done 
from July 1, 2005 to the present date.  Since there was no ground water requirements 
and no data on file, there is nothing to upload to the GeoTracker File. 
 
Please take AAA Truck Parts off the GeoTracker Website and confirm via email or 
by sending a letter to AAA Truck Parts, 3884 Depot Rd, Hayward, Ca. 94545. 
Please also cc our consultants at Nest Environmental 
http://www.environmental.com/ 
dcreh@wizwire.com and lauriemattison@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
AAA TRUCK PARTS 
 


